
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break over the festive period 

and would like to wish you a Happy New Year! 

 

Important Days of the Week... 

Receptions  P.E is on Wednesday Morning. 

 

Please make sure your child comes into school dressed in their 

PE kit (white t-shirt, black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) and 

appropriate footwear. Please ensure earrings are removed be-

fore school. 

 

Homework and reading books will be given out on a Friday and 

will be due in the  

following Wednesday.  

 

Save the date:- Wednesday 7th February 2024 is our Valentines 

family workshop– more details to follow.  

Wednesday 6th March 2024– Is our  

mothers day workshop more details to  

follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Day 

Reception children will be allowed into the classroom from 

8:40am and leave school at 3:10pm.  

 

This term we’re learning about… 

Superheroes/Adventures  
We will be exploring the following books in Spring 1 with the chil-

dren:- 

Eliot Midnight Superhero, 

Super Daisy, 

Supertato,  

A superhero like you. 

We will be exploring the following books in Spring 2 with the chil-

dren:- 

I like trains,  

Astro Girl 

The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch 

Our maths focus for this half term is:- 

Comparing numbers to 10, Addition to 10  

using a part-whole model, 

Measure—Length, Height and distance. 

 

Reminders: 

Children should be reading daily. Reading books will be sent home and 

changed at school weekly.  Please send your child with their school 

book bag every day.  

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water bottles and lunchboxes are 

clearly labelled with their full name.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Mrs Rahman and Miss Lago 


